
Church Photography, Video Recording, the Internet 

Publicity Consent Form 

Within the Bath and Wells Diocesan Association of Change Ringers we take the issue of safeguarding 

very seriously, and this includes the use of images of children, young people and vulnerable adults.  

We occasionally include images of children, young people and vulnerable adults in Branch 

Newsletters and on our bell-ringers website, but we have a duty of care which means that children, 

young people and vulnerable adults must remain unidentifiable, reducing the risk of inappropriate 

contact. 

We ask that parents, guardians or carers consent to officers of the said Association, and its Branches, 

taking and using photographs or recorded images of children, young people or vulnerable adults.  

Any use of images is underpinned by the Safeguarding Policy of The Diocese of Bath and Wells.  The 

full name of a child, young person or vulnerable adult should never be included alongside an image. 

Please complete, sign and return this form to: 

Miss J M Bunyan 
4 Tolbury Mill 
Bruton 
BA10 0DY 
 
General.Secretary@bath-wells.org 
 
I consent to photographs or video recordings of the person named below, appearing in church bell-

ringing printed publications and websites.  I understand that the images will be used only for bell-

ringing purposes and that the identity of the person will be protected.  I also acknowledge that the 

images may be used in and distributed using other media, such as CD-ROM.  

Name of child, young person or vulnerable adult  

 

 

Name of parent, guardian or carer  

 

Address  

 

 

 

Signature  

Date 
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